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June 11,2019 10:56 AM
Chamberlain, Lisa
FW: Renaming the portion of Drakes road Stoney Creek to Lakewood Beach Road!!

Original Message 
From: TMcClelland
Sent: June 10, 2019 1:51 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Renaming the portion of Drakes road Stoney Creek to Lakewood Beach Road I!

Dear City Clerk
Please present a copy of this letter at the Council meeting on Tuesday, June 18, 2019.

Regarding the road name change proposal / decision for renaming a portion of Drakes Rd.

As a resident of The Lakewood Beach Community, I would like to request that the road name change for the portion of
Drakes Rd to be renamed & called  Lakewood Beach Road 
We are a strong & committed Community & based on respect for the history of the area of our Community, The name
of Lakewood Beach Road is the best choice & my Vote! I

Best regards
TMcClelland

Stoney Creek
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